RHE Deans Meeting
March 1, 2016	 | 	10:00 am – 11:00 pm 	|	Phone conference 		

Attendees: Willan, Anderson, Pennington, Howard, Abraham, Tuck, Cushman, Smith 


10:00 – 11:00 		Discussion 

Budget
Willan met with the Provost to discuss budget and enrollment information in preparation of the FY17 budget presentations. The deans discussed FY17 subsidy projections, including the importance of degree completion in the state model. Willan will submit a request to the RHE Leadership for input regarding cost savings measures for FY17 and beyond. Willan reinforced that cost savings measures must be implemented for the remainder of FY16. 

The deans discussed the concerns raised by faculty regarding the summer pay scale. As previously communicated, the summer pay rate will remain consistent with the overload rate and process that is used during the fall and spring semesters. 

The FY17 budget projections for each campus have been submitted to Howard and are under review. Willan and Howard will work together to help campuses continue to identify opportunities for efficiencies and cost savings and will provide a target reduction. 

Willan will provide an update to the RHE Leadership regarding maximum spending authority for supplies and equipment on each campus. The identified campus allocation will be managed by the division coordinators. 

Current cost savings measures under review and discussion include: use of the Cambridge Center, use of RHE and campus stipends, use of RHE and campus professional development funds. 

General Updates
Willan spoke with Craig Cornell about a proposal outlining how the regional campuses can provide additional online course opportunities for OHIO students.

Abraham forwarded a proposed update to the OULN compensation language. Please send him ideas and feedback. 


[bookmark: _GoBack]11:00 			Adjourn

Upcoming Events: 
March 1			Athens & RHE Academic Leadership
March 10-11			Board of Trustees Meeting
April 8			A&R Meeting

